
  SHARE:  

Join Our Email List

https://s.rs6.net/t?e=W4zWkKyX6fE&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=W4zWkKyX6fE&c=3&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=W4zWkKyX6fE&c=5&r=1
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1128631354852&p=oi
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10
/cxcs/
/cxcs/
http://www.uaf.edu/cxcs/
https://www.facebook.com/uafcxcs/posts/1442061795830505


We are proud of our alumni!
Stay connect with the Center for Cross-Cultural Studies. Do you have an
exciting career or family success story to share? We would love to feature you
on our newsletter and highlight your accomplishments.

To share your story, email uaf-cxcs@alaska.edu
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Studies and College of Liberal Arts (CLA).
I'm Gwich'in, originally from Arctic Village,
Alaska and UAF alumni.
Part of my job is to assist CLA graduate
students with processing their graduate
paperwork. If you are a CLA graduate
student, you may receive an email from me
from time to time about reminders and
opportunities as they arise. I'm excited to
be a part of the Center for Cross-Cultural
Studies and the CLA team. My office is in
201E Eielson, down the hallway from the
UAF Graduate School. Please stop by and
let me know if you have any questions. I'm
looking forward to the new and exciting
semester.

Mahsi' choo (thank you),

Crystal Frank, M.A.
Graduate Student & Administrative
Coordinator
201E Eielson Building
Phone: (907) 474-1902
Email: cafrank@alaska.edu
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